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Ameren Missouri is voluntarily suspending disconnects 
for non-payment in affected areas through Labor Day 

Today, Mayor Lowery received the below information from Ameren Missouri: 

At Ameren, we are committed to supporting the communities we serve. As restoration and recovery 

efforts from the recent historic flooding continues, we have been working with numerous agencies, 

municipalities, and external stakeholders to determine the best way to support our impacted customers 

and communities.  

As a result, Ameren Missouri is voluntarily suspending disconnects for non-payment in affected areas 

through Labor Day. We are also working closely with our community service partners to expand access 

to our $1M Clean Slate energy assistance program to impacted customers. These items are in addition 

to the $25,000 donation that Ameren recently made to the Red Cross to assist with flood relief efforts. 

Additional Details: 

• Expanded assistance is available for eligible customers through our Clean Slate program. We 
have made the following adjustments to help families impacted by the recent flooding: 

o The 10% down payment requirement is waived for customers impacted by the flood. 
o Those affected are still eligible for assistance even if they have previously received 

Clean Slate funding. 
o We are adjusting the income eligibility requirement on a case-by-case basis, raising it 

from 300% to 400% of the federal poverty level in some instances. 

• Temporary Suspension of Disconnections: 
o This includes customers in areas hit hardest by the flooding damage, including but not 

limited to St. Charles, West St. Louis County, North St. Louis City, North St. Louis 
County, and Affton. 

o We will also make exceptions on a case-by-case basis in other areas that may have 
single customers affected by flooding. 

• Ameren recently donated $25,000 to the American Red Cross to assist in flood relief efforts for 
those impacted by the unprecedented flooding and storms. 

o This donation will help the Red Cross provide relief and assistance including shelter, 
food, health and mental health services, as well as bulk distribution of needed items to 
meet the basic human needs of those affected. 

 

https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.ameren.com%2Fmissouri%2Fresidential%2Fenergy-assistance%2Fclean-slate%3Futm_medium%3Dvanity%26utm_source%3Doffline%26utm_campaign%3Damrmo_energy_assistance%26utm_content%3D2022_cleanslate_vanity&data=05%7C01%7Caquinones%40florissantmo.com%7Ca862c60f7dda474cd59d08da796e7481%7Cf2a4955ed2b545a2b850567679006f81%7C0%7C0%7C637955812563959457%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=%2FjJO46GZ0KNkwlcHfURY99MA1FmMMns7NkJci2gSS2s%3D&reserved=0

